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August 26, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Next month representatives from the National Center for Education and the Economy will be
coming from Washington, D.C. to spend the day at Park Elementary. They will be putting
protocols in place for future site visits where experienced educational leaders working towards
Advanced Credentials through the Pennsylvania Department of Education will have the
opportunity to take a look at our high-performing school. The visits are intended to help
experienced educational leaders take their schools to the next level. Park Elementary is the only
school in Allegheny County that has been asked to support these visits.

Having the Pennsylvania Department of Education and the National Center for Education and
the Economy recognize us in this way is a great honor, and we could not have done it without
your support. The teachers and staff worked hard to make it happen. Please congratulate them
for a job well done!

Sincerely,

hovnas

Dr. Thomas Shaughnessy
Principal
Park Elementary School



